
Course: History 7, Unit (Europe in the Middle Ages) Week (2): October 18th - October 22nd

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Topic Feudalism:
Establishing Order

Coat of Arms Coat of Arms The Crusades Read and Roar

Standards (Content
and Common Core)

7.6.3: Understand the
development of
feudalism, its role in
the medieval
European
economy...and how
feudal relationships
provided the
foundation of political
order.
RH6-8.2: Determine
central ideas of
information of
primary or secondary
source…
RH6-8.6: Identify
aspects of a text that
reveal an author’s
point of view or
purpose.
WHST6-8.4: Produce
clear and coherent
writing…
WHST6-8.9: Draw
evidence from
informational texts to
support analysis...

7.6: Scholars analyze
the geographic,
political, economic,
religious, and social
structures of the
civilizations of
Medieval Europe.
RH6-8.2: Determine
central ideas of
information of
primary or secondary
source…
RH6-8.4: Determine
the meaning of words
and phrases as they
are used in a text.
WHST6-8.4: Produce
clear and coherent
writing...

7.6.3: Understand the
development of
feudalism, its role in
the medieval
European
economy...and how
feudal relationships
provided the
foundation of political
order.

7.6.6: Discuss the
causes and course of
the religious Crusades
and their effects on
the Christian, Muslim,
and Jewish
populations in
Europe...
RH6-8.2: Determine
central ideas of
information of
primary or secondary
source…
RH6-8.4: Determine
the meaning of words
and phrases as they
are used in a text.
WHST6-8.4: Produce
clear and coherent
writing...

N/A



Objectives Scholars will analyze
the feudal pyramid in
order to explain feudal
relationships.

Scholars will
determine the purpose
of a Coat of Arms and
create their own.

Scholars will
determine the purpose
of a Coat of Arms and
create their own.

Scholars will identify
the causes and effects
of the Crusades on the
Middle East and
Europe. N/A

Materials *laptop, desktop, or
chrome book.
*Internet access.
*Positive mindset :)

*laptop, desktop, or
chrome book.
*Internet access.
*Coat of Arms Art
Activity
*Colored
pencils/crayons,
markers

*laptop, desktop, or
chrome book.
*Internet access.
*Coat of Arms Art
Activity
*Colored
pencils/crayons,
markers

*laptop, desktop, or
chrome book.
*Internet access.
*National Geographic
Textbook

N/A

Activities Do-Now: In your own
words how would you
define Feudalism?
Feudalism-Establishi
ng Order: With a
partner scholars will
read, highlight, and
annotate the text.
Once this is complete
scholars will then
complete the
informative paragraph
portion of the
assignment on their
own.

Do-Now: How would
you describe the
lord-vassal system in
Europe?
Coat of Arms Art
Activity: Scholars
will read a short
excerpt that will
explain what Coat of
Arms are and what
they represent. They
will then answer three
CFU questions and
then proceed to create
their own Coat of
Arms. They will
choose colors, choose

Do-Now: What is a
coat of arms?
Coat of Arms Art
Activity: Scholars
will read a short
excerpt that will
explain what Coat of
Arms are and what
they represent. They
will then answer three
CFU questions and
then proceed to create
their own Coat of
Arms. They will
choose colors, choose
the shape of their
shield, and animal to

Do-Now: Assassins
Creed Video- What
are three things you
learned about the
Third Crusade from
Assassin's Creed?
https://www.youtube.c
om/watch?v=er6z-afG
ceQ
National Geographic
Informative Writing
Practice: Scholars
will read pages
312-313 from their
National Geographic
textbook. This reading
will explain what the

N/A

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=er6z-afGceQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=er6z-afGceQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=er6z-afGceQ


the shape of their
shield, and animal to
represent them, and
add additional
ordinaries. This
activity will be
completed on paper,
then mounted to card
stock. This will take
two days.

represent them, and
add additional
ordinaries. This
activity will be
completed on paper,
then mounted to card
stock. This is day two
of the activity.

Crusades were and
their lasting effects.
After reading scholars
will practice
informative Writing
by writing one
paragraph explaining
what the Crusades
were and their lasting
effects.


